Sept. 2, 1958
Dear Prof. Ferrater,
| have just heard from my secretary (Mrs. S.Y. Husseini, Fine Hall, Princeton, New
Jersey) that proof of your review — | think it must be the review of the book by Garcia
Maynez — is now ready. She is uncertain to what address to send it, as your Paris
address was to be valid only until the first of September. | am instructing her to wait a
short while, and then, if she has not heard from you, to send the proof to Bryn Mawr.

However, if this letter reaches you, would you please write to Mrs. Husseini by air mail,
telling her to what address the proof should be sent.

Sincerely yours,

[Signatura]



